
 

MMoonnddaayy,,  OOccttoobbeerr  2255,,  22002211  
 
Good morning.   
We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be NO Volleyball practices after school this week.  Practices are set to resume in 
November.  Intramurals will continue as scheduled during lunch.  
 
Have you heard - our Hillcrest Virtual Book Fair is OPEN!  You can find the link on our school's 
website.  This is a limited time event - the Fair is open all day, but only until October 30th!  
Visit the Fair to see the amazing book offerings this year.  Happy Reading! 
 
Psst... Do you know that Hillcrest is hosting a Halloween Carnival to support our local Food 
Bank? Bring in cans or loonies for tickets to play games and win prizes. A team of Social Justice 
club members will be coming around to classrooms today to share details about this event 
with you. Let's do our part to help take care of others in our community. 
 
Please assume THE SOGI CLUB is running every MONDAY at lunch, unless you hear otherwise, 
on the announcements.   You have the choice to come and eat your lunch in the Outdoor Ed. 
room at 12:26, or join us after you eat with you class.  Whichever you are more comfortable 
with, is fine.   
 
The Social Justice Club will be meeting today and tomorrow at Lunch in the Art Room to 
schedule your shifts and finish off your game stations and decorations. See you with your 
lunch at 12:30pm. 


